
Welcome back, this week we have: 

 Began to read Flat Stanley and used our predicting and summarising skills.  

 Written character descriptions about Flat Stanley. 

 Looked at equivalent fractions in Maths. 

 Played both Handball and Rounders in PE. 

It has been very hot this week and so may I take this opportunity to remind you make sure  

your child has a water bottle and hat in school every day. We will be doing PE outside this term so 

please also ensure your child has the correct PE kit and suitable footwear (Plimsolls and trainers).  

This term our topic is ‘All Around Us’ we will be looking at plants and flowers in Science, 

conducting some fieldwork in Geography, focussing on Flat Stanley in English and covering both 

fractions and time in Maths. We will also be working on our flower patch which we planted at the 

end of last term and spending a bit more time learning outdoors.  

This week’s homework involves using conjunctions, finding equivalent  fractions (which 

means fractions which are the same/equal to each other) and the spelling are a mixture of common 

exception words and homophones. Don’t forget that Times Table Rock Stars can be accessed any 

time and that Buster’s Book Club takes place every Wednesday.   

Enjoy the weekend. 

The Year 3 Teaching Team. 


